
                                         Tidworth Town Council Update 
 
 TTC is very much focused on the imminent build of their new Civic Centre (a 
combined build with Wiltshire Police’s new Community Policing Team Facility) which 
should be completed by the end of 2023. 
 
 TTC have moved out of the old Community Centre in Wylye Road and have taken 
an office in Castledown Business Park for the duration of the build.  All the usual 
services and functions will be provided from this office. 
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